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From: Jake Trimble <jaketrimble1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:01 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 
 
My name is Jake Trimble and I am from Hillsboro Oregon. I would like it to be known that I am in support of HB 4075. It 
will allow a planned community close to jobs eliminating excess burden on access roads to service population in 
communities outside of Metro's planning process.  It will meet growth and demand at the right place.  It offers the 
opportunity for high quality transit.  It will prevent hazardous long term impact to arterial roads.  This highly valuable 
land could be a real asset to Hillsboro and Oregon.  The location of this important section of land should be utilized to 
it's fullest potential.  Please pass HB 4075 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jake 


